
Kindergarten Newsletter

A Little Reminder

If your child doesn’t 
manage breakfast 
before coming to 
school, you’re 
welcome to send 
breakfast and they’ll 
eat before class 
starts. 
Please pack enough 
food for both snack 
and lunch. Please try 
and opt for healthy, 
whole food options 
and include fruit and 
veg instead of 
sweets, chocolates 
and crisps. 
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Classroom News

It’s wonderful to see how all 
the children have responded 
to taking reading books 
home. Thank you for your 
support!

The whole school is 
celebrating Kindness from the 
13th to the 17th. There will be 
a theme for each day where 
we will take the opportunity to 
think about and act in kind 
ways. 

We will be having an Open 
Night on the 16th from 17-19 
hours.We look forward to 
seeing you then.  

Upcoming Events

7th 100 Days
13-17th Kindness 
Week
14th Valentines
16th Open Night

Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions or if I can help in any way.


